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February 26, 2024

Tim Spelliscy, Provincial Director
SADD Saskatchewan

201 — 1275 Broad Street
REGINA SK S4R 1Y2

Dear Tim:

Thank you for your letter of January 24, 2024, regarding your request to declare the week of
March 3 — 9, 2024, “Provincial Impaired Driving Awareness Week.”

It is my pleasure to declare the week of March 3 — 9, 2024 as Impaired Driving Awareness
Week.

Reducing injuries and deaths on our roads remains a priority for our government and I appreciate
the activities and speaking tours being planned in communities across our province to raise
awareness about this important issue. I am hopeful these continued efforts will help reduce the

number of casualties resulting from impaired driving.

Please convey my appreciation and admiration to the members of your organization for their
commitment to raising awareness of the dangers of drinking and driving.

Sincerely

Honourable Dustin Duncan
Minister Responsible for SGI

cc:  Penny McCune
President and CEO, SGI



GOVERNMENT OF SASKATCHEWAN

I, Dustin Duncan, Minister Responsible for Saskatchewan Government Insurance
in the Province of Saskatchewan
in exercise of the powers conferred upon me,
do hereby designate the week of
March 3 -9, 2024 to be:

“Provincial Impaired Driving Awareness Week” in Saskatchewan

And | request the citizens of the Province of Saskatchewan to
recognize this week.

Dated at the City of Regina this 22" day of February 2024.
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